
 

Yearbook Photographs 
February 12, 2016 

Dear Parents, 
On ​Thursday, February 18th​ and ​Friday, February 19th​, CDS Middle School students will take 

individual yearbook pictures for the 2015-16 school year.  

All students are required to be photographed wearing the ​CDS white polo-shirt​.  8th grade 

students will take a second picture wearing the official ​CDS cap and gown​ to signify their 

graduation from middle school. Please make sure your child comes to school prepared and 

looking their best on picture day.  

Students who are absent on these days will have another chance to take pictures in April. This 

includes new students who will join CDS beginning Term 4. The April date has not been 

determined, but we will notify you as soon as it has been finalize.  

 

Photograph Schedule on 2/18/ 2016 

8B 09:00 - 10:00am 

G7 10:00 - 11:00am 

8A 11:00 - 12:00pm 

Photograph Schedule on 2/19/2016 

G5 10:00 - 11:00am 

G6 09:00 - 10:00am 
 
Please contact of the Middle School Office if you have further questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
CDS Middle School Administration  
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Yearbook Photographs 

 
February 12, 2016 
 
안녕하세요 중등 학부모님 
 
2월 18일 목요일과 19일 금요일에 CDS 중등 학생들의 2015­16년 yearbook 개별 촬영이 
있을 예정입니다.  
 
Yearbook 촬영을 위해서 모든 학생들은 CDS 하얀색 폴로 셔츠를 입어야 합니다. 8학년은 
중등 졸업학년이기에 기본 사진과 더불어 CDS 학사모와 가운을 입고 사진을 찍을 
예정입니다. 모든 학생들이 촬영을 위해 준비가 될 수 있도록 많은 협조 부탁드립니다.  
 
혹시라도 결석을 하는 학생은 4월에 2차 촬영이 있을 예정입니다. Term 4 신입생들 역시 
2차 촬영때 사진을 찍습니다. 4월에 하는 2차 촬영은 정확한 날짜가 정해지지 않았습니다. 
날짜가 정해지는 대로 공지해드리겠습니다.   
 

2월 18일 사진촬영 스케줄 

8B 09:00 - 10:00am 

G7 10:00 - 11:00am 

8A 11:00 - 12:00pm 

2월 19일 사진촬영 스케줄 

G6 09:00 - 10:00am 

G5 10:00 - 11:00am 

 
궁금하신 사항이 있으시면 중등 행정실(ext. 302)로 연락주시기 바랍니다.  
 
CDS Middle School Administration 

  

 

 


